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ATTN:  RIO HONDO CITIZENS 
 
Our Mayor, Gustavo “Gus” Olivares has declared a local disaster for the City of 
Rio Hondo due to the heavy rains experienced on March 26 – 27, 2025 .   
 
Therefore, we ask all citizens that were affected by the severe weather to go to 
following links on Texas Division of Emergency Management (TDEM) Istat tool to 
report damages any damages. Please take pictures/videos. 
 
iSTAT website link: 
iSTAT Damage Surveys 
 

• March 26th - Ongoing Severe Weather (English) 
• Tiempo Severo de 26 de Marzo en Curso (Español) 

 
Please be sure to reach out to TDEM directly if you have any questions 
regarding this tool at (512) 424-2208. 
 

 

 

 

https://damage.tdem.texas.gov/
https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/344d59d323fd47b3bab8e8cd60b64585?field:incident_id=25-0018%2026%20March%20Severe%20Weather&open=web
https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/344d59d323fd47b3bab8e8cd60b64585?lang=es&field:incident_id=25-0018%2026%20March%20Severe%20Weather&open=web

